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Dear Sir / Madam,

Prague will become the European Capital of Sport for the year 2016. The capital city of the Czech Republic was awarded with this prestigious title by the ACES (European Capitals and Cities of Sport Federation). 

Our goal is to present Prague as a modern European metropolis open to sports and active lifestyle. Prague is the city of sporting activities designed for everyone and offers great organization, quality sports facilities and significant sporting events nationwide and of  international reach.

Therefore we have already been working on the preparation of major sporting activities. One of the highlighted events should be the first year of the Prague European Summer Cup, an international tournament of boys and girls aged U14 in basketball and volleyball that will be held in Prague in June 2016. 

Dear Sir/Madam, it gives us a great pleasure to officially invite you and your team to participate in the "zero" year of the Prague European Summer Cup 2015, an international tournament of boys and girls aged  U14 in basketball. The event will be held in Prague from June 25th to June 28th 2015 and is announced for 8 teams from selected countries of the European Union. The main partner of the tournament is the city of Prague. Other partners are Czech Basketball Federation, FIBA Europe and Molten. 

Accommodation, boarding and city transportation (full day tickets for Prague public transport) are provide and paid by the organizer for up to 12 team members. Costs for transport to Prague and additional services and participation of team members above the number of 12 are covered by teams.
Accommodation is provided in Prague schools. In case of interest the organizer can try to arrange for other type of lodging in hotels or hostels. Boarding (buffet breakfast, lunch and dinner) is provided in sports hall. 

For more information about the event please see the attached propositions in this e-mail or contact:

Jiří Toušek, tournament director, pescup@pescup.eu, ww.facebook.com/pescup2015, www.pescup.eu

Thank you for your time. I look forward to our potential cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

Jiří Toušek
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